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VILLAGE OF LAKE IN THE HILLS 

PARKS & RECREATION BOARD MEETING 
October 1, 2020 

 

The Parks & Recreation Board meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. at the Lake in the Hills Village 

Hall Board Room. Those present were Members Cairns, Anderson, Donahue and Chairwoman Tredore. 

Also present were Recreation Superintendent Kim Buscemi, Public Properties Superintendent Scott 

Parchutz, Trustee Liaison Murphy and Customer Service Specialist Tracey Padula.   

 

Members Wackerlin, Sivakumar and Andrea were absent. 

 

Chairwoman Tredore did not conduct the meeting since three members were absent. 

 

 

Submitted by, 

 

Tracey Padula 

Customer Service Specialist 


